Class Newsletter
Nursery
Autumn 2022

Welcome back!

We are so excited to start another fun-
filled year with the children. Hereisa
brief overview of what is in store this

half term..........

Big 5 Books
Whatever Next
The Colour Monster
Owl Babies
Little Rabbit Foo foo
Peace at last

We continue to ask for
a voluntary 50p
contribution per week
to help provide the
children with additional
baking or special
activities throughout

Classroom essentials to be left at
Nursery:

Named indoor shoes that the
children can manage themselves

Named wellies

A named bag with a change of
clothing

Our focus this half term
Settling in and getting to know each
other, classroom rules and aspirations
The Natural World - Autumn

¢

Practise at home

Getting dressed

Putting on coats and shoes

Take Home
Library books
Take home teddy and diary

Our magic moment vouchers

Home-school links

Watch out for the
creation of a newly
surfaced outdoor area!

Rhymes
If you’re happy and you know it

5 Little speckled frogs

Vocabulary
Autumn

Pumpkins
Trees/leaves
Cooler
Conkers
Acorns

Humpty Dumpty
I’'m a little tea pot
Pat-a-cake

Essentials to bring every day

A warm coat

A healthy lunch (if staying for lunch)
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